From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 24 July 2017 10:47
To: Planning
Subject: FW: The Water House Planning Submission

Comment on Water House app 2017/3692/P

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5867

From: I
Sent: 20 July 2017 10:28

Subject: The Water House Planning Submission

Planning Application Submission for The Water House, Millfield Lane, Highgate, N6. Ref 2017/3692/P

We represent North London Bowling Club in this matter, and have tried to take into account the views of its
members.

Several of the members visited The Water House on the Open Day, to view the plans and discuss them with Leonard
Lewis and the architect Stuart Minty.

In our view the proposed changes are in line with making the accommodation fully accessible for a wheelchair user,
with other sensible, but quite modest improvements and additions to meet the needs of the family.

The major concern is the traffic management for carrying out the necessary work, and minimising disruption to
Millfield Lane has to be a priority. It was clear that the architect and planners are fully aware of this issue and have
spent a lot of time in consultation with all the local residents most closely affected, and the organisations which
have an interest in the area and in this project in particular.

In conclusion, the North London Bowling Club does not raise any objection to the plans, subject to suitable traffic
management for the local area and amenities.

Cynthia Allen Ronnie Stirling
(President and Director of NLBC Itd.) (Director of NLBC Itd.)



